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For information about safety measures in place 

at Aspire schools, please go to the Aspire 

website by clicking on the icon: 

               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PHOTO: Y3 pupils enjoying an online assembly with Surfers Against 

Sewage as part of our Plastic free Schools work. 

 
Colouring Competition                                                      

Your child will be coming home with a David Ball 

competition entry form. Completed entries need 

to be returned to school on Monday 6th December 

for morning registration.  

Helping Others & Community                         

Our Friends of Nansledan are hosting a 

Pre-Loved Christmas Jumper sale on 

Tuesday 7th December. If you have any 

Christmas jumpers to donate, we will be 

happy to receive these from 1st December 

so they can go to a new home. 

We are also collecting items for the 

Christmas Food bank and are sending out 

the Wish List. 

If you want to support a festive community 

event, you are all invited to the Nansledan 

Christmas lights switch on event on Friday 

10th December. 

Thank you for your support, 

Mrs Vicky Dilnot 
Head of School 

Upcoming Festive Events & Diary Dates 

This is an incredibly busy time of year for everyone and 

it’s easy to lose track or get a little overwhelmed. I 

hope this mini calendar helps. 

Wed 

01.12.21  

Food Bank & Christmas Jumper 

donations begin 

Mon 

06.12.21  

David Ball Colouring Competition 

Deadline & Y3 Trip to Bodmin MRF 

Tues 

07.12.21  

From 2:45pm Pre-Loved Christmas 

Jumper Sale in The Studio 

07.12.21  

6pm 

KS2 Show: A Celebration of Christmas 

(first performance) 

08.12.21  

10:00am 

EYFS Show: It’s A Boy! 

(first performance) 

08.12.21  

2:15 pm 

KS1 Show: Little Red Robin 

(first performance) 

08.12.21  

6pm 

KS2 Show: A Celebration of Christmas  

(second performance) 

09.12.21  

2:15 pm 

KS1 Show: Little Red Robin 

(second performance) 

10.12.21 

1:45pm 

EYFS Show: It’s A Boy! 

(second performance) 

10.12.21  Nansledan Lights Switch On Event 

15.12.21  Christmas Dinner & Christmas Jumper 

Day 

15.12.21 Nansledan Christmas Lantern Parade  

4:30pm 

17.12.21 Non Uniform Day & Christmas Activities 

The Last Day of Term! 

 

Covid Measures for Attending Christmas 

Performances at Skol Nansledan 

We have a number of planned Christmas 

shows coming up and are looking forward 

to these very much. At this stage ,we are 

proceeding  with caution, mindful that 

plans may change.  

If you are attending any of the events, 

please ensure you have evidence of a 

negative LFT or PCR test and wear a face 

mask for the duration of the performance. 

We also ask that you come to the 

performance wrapped up warm as the 

windows and ventilation system will be kept 

open throughout. 

In the coming days we will continue to 

liaise with our Health & Safety team and 

follow the advice of Public Health England. 

In case any of the performances have to 

be cancelled, we have plans in place to 

video record the performances.  

http://www.nansledanschool.org/web
http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/1434/coronavirus-covid-19

